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Please do not impose any tax on retail tire sales.  Our tax burden is high enough 

especially with high prices for many of the commodities necessary for daily life along 

with inflationary effects.  This is especially impactful on seniors with more fixed 

incomes and on those in lower economical stratus. With the tariffs going into effect 

prices for nearly everything are very likely to increase significantly in the next few 

weeks to months. 

Thank you for considering these concerns and we hope you will not impose this tax 

at this time.  


